
"It's A Wonderful Life" is a Christmas classic 
movie enjoyed by many every year. It serves to 
remind us of the difference one person's life can 
make on others. Today, and this weekend, as we 
are asked to pray for the protection of all the un-
born and for a greater respect of the dignity of 
life for all, it may be good to think about the   
difference each one of us has made in the life of 
others in this world. What would the world have 
been like if you had not been born? Pondering 
this question will hopefully lead us all to thank 
God for the gift of life we have received and the 
many blessings and graces we have experienced. 

Let us give thanks to the Lord, our God!  

-Sister Marcianne 
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